
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Conway                        Term: Term 1 2022-2023                  Topic: All about me 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have been super busy already this term, take 

a look at what we have been up to… 

Topic 

Our topic is ‘All about me’ we have been looking 

at our faces and what features we have. With 

support, we looked in the mirror and chose what 

colour eyes we should have, how many ears, a 

mouth and a nose. Our faces look create on our 

classroom wall! 

 

As the cold weather is approaching we have 

been learning about the signs of autumn, we 

have been listening to a lovely song, Autumn 

Leaves are Falling Down and using it a stimulus 

during adventure time. We have been sweeping 

up leaves, playing with autumn themed sensory 

bags and learning about the best clothes to wear 

when it gets chilly outside to keep us warm and 

dry! 

 

We have also been singing Mr Tumble’s version of 

‘Aunt Polly had a dolly’ to help us learn some new 

signs associated with the doctor’s surgery. We 

enjoyed dressing up as medical professionals and 

caring for babies as well as attending important 

emergencies. 

 

A big focus this term has been mark making. We 

have had lots of opportunities to create marks as 

using chalk outside, water paint brushes, 

playdough, paint, crayons, pens and even the 

interactive whiteboard¬. We have been looking 

at the way the letter ‘s’ is formed and practicing 

using colouring and pencil control sheets. As well 

as looking at some letter formation we have been 

listening very carefully o the sounds in our 

environment and matching them to the pictures. 

 

In maths our main focus has been counting, We 

have been learning to count fluently and 

understand the value of each number. Some of us 

have been looking at different ways to represent 

numbers up to 10 as well. To link in with mark 

making we have also been practising the 

formation of the number 1 which looks great on 

our Maths learning wall!. 

 

This is only some of the learning we have been 

doing, we can’t forget to mention messy play, 

sensory sessions, soft play, art, drama and music!  

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

Parent meetings Thursday 13th October 

Half term: 24th-28th October  

 
Have a lovely half term everybody and enjoy and enjoy 

a much needed break.  

 
 


